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Julie Enea

Subject: FW: COVID-19 Questions

From: Marian Shostrom <m.shostrom@icloud.com> 
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 at 11:30 AM 
To: SupervisorMitchoff <SupervisorMitchoff@bos.cccounty.us> 
Subject: COVID‐19 Questions 

Dear Supervisor Mitchoff, 
I have these questions for Contra Costa Health Services. I hope they can be answered at your Ad‐Hoc Committee 
meeting tomorrow. 
 
FROM: Marian Shostrom 
RE: COVID-19 Questions about Condominium Common Facilities 
DATE: April 14, 2021 
 
Thank you for the work that you have been doing to stop the spread of COVID-19 in Contra Costa County, 
especially your work to make testing and vaccines more equitable. 
 
Everything I read about COVID-19 seems to be about businesses reopening. I live in a 32-unit self-managed 
condominium development in Pleasant Hill. We have a Community building which includes these facilities: 
Laundry Room 
Sitting Room 
Great Room/Kitchen (capacity 80 people) 
Craft Room 
Teen Room 
2 Guest Rooms 
 
During the pandemic, we have been using a sign-up system, with one resident household at a time able to sign 
up to use each of the common facilities.  
 
Questions: 
Can multiple households use the common facilities, and if so, are there any restrictions?  
Can we have non-resident guests in the common facilities? 
Are people required to wear masks in common outdoor areas except when eating or drinking? 
Is the use of Condominium common facilities up to each Condominium Board and residents to determine? 
 


